
On 20th September 15 members of the HTW group visited The Brogdale Collection in Faversham. 

Although we braved strong winds, the rain luckily held off for the whole visit. During our 1.5 hour 

tractor tour Mary our guide gave details of the work of the farm and spoke of the various types of fruit 

at the collection. When we stopped, we were able to taste a number of the variety of apples that had 

been picked that morning. Following the tour members visited the shop and bought some of the local 

produce that was available. 

 

Brogdale Collections is the home of the National Fruit Collection and works to provide access and 

education about the National Fruit Collection. Set in over 150 acres of farmland, we have over 4000 

varieties of fruit trees here from apples, pears, quinces and plums to cherries and more. The 

Collections orchards are a living history & heritage of fruit. 

 

 

 

 


